
12/1/23 

Gary Gartman contacted Janet Duellman with a couple of concerns with turning the building that the 

RDA had request be turned to face Lakeview Drive. 

1. With the turning of the building as requested, the garage access for the west end of the SW 

building isn’t working out. 

2. Also the new view from the porches would be as pictured below. They will have no view of the 

sunset and will be looking at a tall building.  The previous drawing submitted the porches are far 

enough north to receive the sun until sunset. 

 


